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Fee Schedule Requests Only Accepted from Contracted Providers 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) has recently received requests for provider fee 
schedules from consultants. Blue Cross only provides fee schedules to individuals employed directly by a 
provider. Consultants working on behalf of a provider must request fee schedule information from the provider 
with which they are working.  Requests for fee schedules received from an individual or entity other than a 
contracted provider will be returned. 
 


